
 

 

 
 
 
 
22nd March 2020 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 

Thank you very much for completing our online ‘COVID-19 Reduced Provision’ survey.  As we requested, in 
order to have time to plan provision we required these surveys to be completed by midnight last night.  I write 
to remind you that, all children must remain at home tomorrow and until further notice, unless you indicated 
via our online survey that you are a ‘critical worker’ or that your child has an EHCP or social worker and you 
intend to send your child to school. I have written separately to those parents who have indicated they would 
like their child(ren) to attend, so if you have not received a separate letter, please do not send your child to 
school. 
 
If you did not receive the survey or have not been able to complete it and would like to register your child to 
attend school, please contact us as soon as possible via admin@okehamptoncollege.devon.sch.uk.  
 

We will continue to update you as the situation changes. In the meantime, if you wish to contact us this week, 
please use the main school telephone line - 01837 650910 – or the email address above. 
 
Thank you for your co-operation in these difficult times. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
D Brett 

Principal 
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